
August	29,	2017	
	
Dear	UA	Students	--								
					
Welcome	back	to	campus!	I	hope	you	had	a	relaxing	and	rejuvenating	summer.	I	know	many	of	
you	have	been	conducting	field	research,	taking	summer	classes,	working,	and	traveling	near	
and	far.	Whether	you	are	starting	your	first	year	as	a	student	or	are	finishing	graduate	studies,	I	
hope	you	are	excited	by	the	opportunities	in	the	coming	year.	Thank	you	for	your	commitment	
and	hard	work,	and	may	it	bring	you	success	this	semester.	As	classes	begin,	I	wanted	to	share	
with	you	some	important	information.	
	
Living	our	values	
The	recent	violence	in	Charlottesville	at	the	University	of	Virginia	has	prompted	questions	
about	the	university’s	perspective	on	such	important	social	issues	as	racism	and	hate.	First	let	
me	assure	you	that	our	university	welcomes	and	is	strengthened	by	people	of	diverse	
experiences	and	perspectives,	including	those	of	different	ethnicities,	races,	religions,	political	
views,	sexual	orientations,	and	gender	identities.	We	must	explore,	learn	from,	and	celebrate	
our	differences.	The	university's	leadership	rejects	the	bigotry,	hatred,	and	violence	espoused	
by	Neo-Nazis,	white	supremacists,	and	similar	groups.	Their	objectives	are	antithetical	to	a	just,	
ethical,	and	democratic	society	and	the	very	concept	of	a	university.	In	response	we	must	
ensure	that	our	actions	are	guided	by	principles	of	equality	of	opportunity,	justice,	
inclusiveness,	and	tolerance.	While	we	permit	and	encourage	non-




